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Do Pass Testimony 
of Doug Sharbono, citizen of North Dakota 

on SB2316 
in the Sixty-eighth Legislative Assembly of North Dakota 

 
Dear Chairwoman Roers and members of the Senate State and Local 
Government Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe SB2316 is good legislation.  I believe the 
bill’s revisions will provide better basis for audit if it is necessary.  It also provides 
better chain of custody provisions.  
 
Please give SB2316 a Do Pass Recommendation. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
 
 


